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Subject: Re: FRC New Coordination Application

From: Bryan Fields <bryan@flscg.org>

Date: 4/17/16, 2:21 PM

To: Dana Rodakis <coord@florida-repeaters.org>

CC: Mike Fletcher <mike.fletcher@abbx.net>, Bod <bod@florida-repeaters.org>

On 4/17/16 1:24 PM, Dana Rodakis wrote:
> It is on the application. It helps us verify that the coordinates are
> correct so we can maintain an accurate database.

I'm not arguing that it is on the application, the issue is it's not in your
written polices. Should the fact the IRLP info is requested on the
application preclude me from receive a coordination if I have none to submit?

You've said this was approved and now seem to be inventing reasons you will
not grant this. This does track with what Mr. Fletcher stated at the TARC
Fest is the FRC does not care to follow it's own written rules. This is
patently wrong and offensive to me an a FRC member.

I'm formally requesting the FRC follow it's written polices.

Every time the FRC has invented some new coordination requirement I have
followed up and asked for a clear definition of the new policy or technical
requirement, only to receive silence.

The information is correct and complete. Now do your job and grant the
coordination in accordance with FRC bylaws.

Thank you,

Bryan Fields, WOCR
Florida Simulcast Group, Inc.
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